
PROGRAM OPERATIONS DIRECTIVE 

52.0  
  

SUBJECT: St. Clair County CMH Transportation 

  

ISSUED:  04/03/2024 

  

  

PURPOSE:   

To announce the contact process for individuals utilizing St. Clair County CMH transportation.  

 

POPULATION:   

All  

 

DIRECTION:  

 

Starting April 15, 2024 all questions/concerns/changes related to a route or attendance on CMH 

transportation, should be directed to: 

 

The CMH transportation line at: (810) 966-4474  

or the CMH transportation email at transportation@scccmh.org.   

Note: Please no longer use King Thomason’s cell phone for these contacts.  

 

The phone line and email will be checked multiple times per day during normal CMH Transportation 

working hours (Monday through Friday 7:00 am to 5:00 pm excluding holidays).  Messages left after 5:00 

pm will be returned the next business day.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

\\FILESHARE1\public\tracy wells\Directives - Copy\Directive 52.0 Transporation.docx 

 


